
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

14 July 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
With the academic year coming to a close, the Sixth Form team wanted to take this 
opportunity to thank you for all your support this year.  We know it has been a very 
busy year and one that we have all worked tirelessly through to help ensure the very 
best for all of our students.  
 
Whilst it is important for students to take time to rest and recuperate over the summer, 
it is also key that students balance and utilise this time to help ensure they are ready 
for the demands of Year 13.  
 
Teaching staff will have advised students which work and topic areas to focus upon 
over the summer break.  It is vital that students complete the work that has been set 
and use this time for further independent study to help strengthen and extend their 
own subject knowledge and understanding.  Students can also access past 
examination papers to help practice and improve upon their exam technique.  
 
We will continue to monitor and intervene by assisting all of our students as they 
progress into Year 13, to help them achieve their full potential.  Where necessary, 
some students may also have additional interventions for further support.  We will 
continue to keep students and parents informed of this throughout the year as 
necessary.  
 
The summer break is also a great opportunity for students to further their super and 
extra-curricular enrichment activities to help assist them with their personal statements 
for University and applications for Apprenticeships or employers which they will be 
completing in Year 13.  Assisting with local clubs, work experience placements and 
completing online MOOCs courses are just a few examples of what students can be 
taking part in and achieving.  They can also use Unifrog which dovetails both careers 
and university information, and also provides information on courses which students 
can actively pursue and complete.  
 
If we can be of any further assistance or help please do not hesitate the sixth form 
team.  We wish you and your families an enjoyable summer break and look forward to 
welcoming our Year 13 students back on Tuesday 2 September 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Miss H Jackson  
Director of KS5 
 


